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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Due to Typhoon Chanthu, port and airport terminals in Shanghai and Ningbo have been halted on Monday 
September 13th  until further notice. 
 
 
Air:  

• All flights at Shanghai Pudong International Airport (PVG) and Shanghai Hongqiao Airport (SHA) as well 
as Ningbo Lishe International Airport (NGB) were cancelled as of Monday Sep 13th 11 a.m. local time until 
further notice.  

• Import and export operations at air cargo terminals and warehouses remain normal.  
 

Ocean:  
• Container import and export services at Ningbo and Shanghai port terminals were halted on Sunday Sep 

12th and Monday Sep 13th 11 a.m. local time respectively until further notice.  
• Shanghai WaiGaoQiao + YangShan terminals/depots stopped empty pickups as of Sunday Sep 12th 7 

p.m. local time and have been closed for all activities since Monday Sep 13th 6 a.m. local time until further 
notice.    

• YangShan warehouse has suspended outbound operations since Monday Sep 13th 12 p.m. until further 
notice. 

• CFS warehouses at WaiGaoQiao stopped operations by strong winds effective Monday Sep 13th 5 p.m 
until further notice. 
 

Customs: 
• All customs declaration/clearance activities are not affected; however, with container shifting suspended 

at container yards, cargo inspection services have been suspended.    
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Please expect to experience a 3-5 day delay in both flights and vessels calling and departure. We will continue to 
monitor the situation closely with our service providers and will issue further updates. 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 
C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson 
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